
 

Welcome to first grade!  Saint Patrick School has a required summer maintenance 

program for all of the students enrolled in the school.  The summer reading 

requirement for students who will be entering first grade has two options as 

described below. You must choose one of the options and the summer math book to 

complete by the end of the first week of the new school year. 

 

Option One 
Each student will complete two book reports. Do not type your book reports. 

You may use any type of paper to write the reports.  Please write two 

sentences about the book. Make sure that the sentences begin with a capital 

letter and end with a punctuation mark.  Draw and color a picture to go with 

the story. 

 

Read one book from any of the following series: 
“I Can Read”, “I’m Going to Read”, “Ready to Read”, “Step Into Reading”, 

“All Aboard Reading” or “I Can Read It All By Myself”.  These books are 

available at the local library and in book stores. 

 

Read one Caldecott books. 
These are award winning books and are available at the local library and 

in book stores. 

 

Option Two 
Westchester Public Library summer reading program 

If you attend their summer reading program and fully complete it, 

the library will send the school a list of students who have 

finished the program. They will send the list at the 

beginning of the year, so you will be able to receive your points. 

You will need to contact the library for more information. 

 

 

SUMMER MATH BOOKS - DO ALL THE PAGES INCLUDING MATH FACTS 

and the SUPPLEMENTAL OPTIONAL PAGES 

 

HAVE A SAFE AND WONDERFUL SUMMER! 

 


